
 

This week in Nursery 

28th March, 2022 

           P.S.E.D. 
 
The children are becoming more 
confident in carrying out jobs in 
Nursery. For example, they like going 
to tell their friends what they have for 
snack and also watering our plants 
inside.  
 

                            C.L. 
 
We really enjoyed listening to the 
poem, ‘The teeny weeny tadpole’. We 
spoke about what happened in the story 
and the life cycle of a frog.   
   

                                                            P.D.                                                       
The children are continuing to enjoy going on our big apparatus. It is 
fantastic to see them grow in confidence, especially with climbing our rope 
ladder.  
              
 

                Mathematics 
 
This week in mathematics we have 
been practising ‘subitising’. We had 
to find different pictures, 
representing the numbers 1-4 and put 
them in the correct order.  

                Literacy 
 
Our new letter for this week was ‘r’. 
We thought of lots of items 
beginning with ‘r’. We have also 
enjoyed playing ‘rhyming silly soup’ 
where the children had to find the 
correct rhyming ingredients.  
 

                     U.W. 
We have had fun being chocolatiers 
this week! We melted down some solid 
chocolate and poured the liquid 
chocolate into some chocolate moulds. 
We then put them in the fridge to 
become hard and solid again. We 
especially enjoyed eating them!  
 

                        E.A.D. 
 
The children have enjoyed painting this 
week and have made a start on their 
Easter cards.  
 

Special Notices: 
 

Easter bonnets need to be brought to Nursery on Tuesday, April 5th. 
There will be no PE on Thurday, April 7th. Please could we have letters 
for our trip returned as soon as possible.  

Thank you 
 
 


